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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 
 

Class 1 

Preeya & Morgan 

Class 2 

Ellie & Maksim 

Class 3 

Megan & Clayton 

Class 4 

Brodie-Lee & Olivia 

Class 5 

Portia-Ella & Faye 

Classe 6 

John & Maja 

Nursery 

Abigail, Lachlan, 

John-Paul & Deakin 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 
 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 23rd November 2018 

Attendance 
 

This week 93.32% 
 

Attendance 
Cup 
Class 2 
 

Early Bird 
Class 4 

Jigsaw 
 
 

Next week we 
are looking for 

people who solve 
problems 

Thank you to everyone who has attended parent meetings this week. 
There are more next week and we will rearrange for Class 4 as soon as 
possible.  
On Wednesday a group of children visited Lawndale. They were brilliantly 
well behaved and a real credit to the school.  
Today everyone in school and nursery will be receiving a library card as 
part of the Telford is 50! celebrations. We have also received some 
special bulbs to plant on the school grounds.  

Starting School September 2019 
If you have a child born between 

1st September 2014 and 31st August 
2015 

you must apply online at 
www.telford.gov.uk/admissions. There are 

no paper application forms this year.  
 

Even if your child is in our nursery you 
must apply online by 15th January 2019. 

 

If you have any questions or do not have 
access to the internet please talk to 

Nursery staff who will be able to help you. 
 

Parents of children in Year 2 will need 
to apply for Year 3 (Junior School) using 

the same online system.  

We raised 
£166.14 for  
Children In 

Need.  
Thank you! 

Dates for this term 
 

Friday 30th November—non-uniform day 
 

 

Tues 4th December—Classes 1, 3, 5 (1:45pm) 
Weds 5th December—Nursery (start of sessions) 
Thurs 6th December—Classes 2, 4, 6 (1:45pm) 
 
 

Wednesday 12th December—Christmas Dinner Day 
  

Christmas performances 
Tuesday 18th December  9.15 Nursery am & classes 5 & 6 
      1:30 Classes 1,2,3 & 4 
Wednesday 19th December 9.15 Classes 1,2,3 & 4 
      1:30 Nursery pm & classes 5 & 6 
 

Friday 21st December—  last day of school and nursery 
 

Tuesday 8th January — back to school and nursery 

Christmas 
Activities 
and Fair 

We need your help! 
 

On Friday 30th November children can come to 
school and nursery in non-uniform. No money to 
pay just bring something chocolatey ready for 
the Christmas Activities & Fair the next week. 

Parent Questionnaire 
We want to hear what you 
think about our school and 

nursery. Please return 
completed questionnaires to 
the school office for you r 
chance to win a £30 ASDA 

voucher.  
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